
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 22nd January 20210                 Year 1 Newsletter  
 

Hello all the ‘Treehouse’ Year 1’s,  

 

Archie, Wiktoria, Bobby, Sharlyne, Ethan, Sam, Georgia, Rosalie, 

Harrison, Nabila, Jack, Maisie, James, Louie, Jessica, Lily, Kobi and Leon, 

 

I hope you have all had a good week.  

Have you been able to get outside many times this week? There has been so much rain!  

 

Here is a link to some brilliant ideas for fun activities for both indoors and outdoors. Check them out and ask 

an adult to help you. https://www.learning4kids.net/play-activities-by-age/5-years-and-up/ 

 

It was great fun playing the ‘Find it’ game with you on Monday’s Zoom. Next Monday I have another fun 

activity for us all to take part in. See you all at 4pm     

How are you doing with your learning at home? Which activities have you enjoyed the most? Do you have 

a favourite subject? I know some of you love writing and I know some of you enjoy maths. Which other 

subjects do you enjoy? We all shine our lights in different ways. I am really happy that you are all trying your 

best learning at home. Keep sending me pictures and emails.  I love seeing all the wonderful activities you 

are doing at home. I also enjoy receiving pictures of your pets and photographs of you walking or playing 

outside.  

Wednesday 3rd February is Inside Out Day https://www.insideoutday.org.uk/ This is a day  

when you can wear an item of clothing inside out as a way of making us all stop and think 

about how someone looks on the outside doesn’t necessarily reflect how they are truly  

feeling on the inside. We know it is important to always be kind and think of others.  

Do you remember doing this in school last year? Please send photographs if you 

 wear something inside out. I will be! 

 

 

 

 

Virtual School Library | Oak Academy https://library.thenational.academy/  This site features a different 

author each week. There are videos to watch and stories to share. Be aware however that not each 

author will be suitable for Year 1 children, so always check first. For example, this week is Jacqueline Wilson 

who is more suitable for older children. 

 

Have you checked out the worship videos Mrs Seagrave and Mr Bateman have posted on the school’s 

website? There are also videos of many songs we like to sing at school that you can watch and sing at 

home.  

 

I have just looked out of the window and have spotted some sunshine! I am so excited that the rain has 

stopped. The plants and trees have loved the rain, however our little dog, Izzy, and myself have not 

enjoyed being inside when the rain was pouring. 

I think it might be time to go for a long walk and jump in some puddles! I wonder if I will see any new plants 

and flowers’ growing as it is Spring time. Soon there will be new born lambs on the hills near to where I live.  

God really has created a wonderful world. I love stopping and looking at the beauty around us. It really is 

good for us to sometimes just stop and look out of the window, and even better to step outside. Give it a 

go!  
 

Keep having fun in your learning, make time to go for a walk or play a game with someone in your family; 

board games and card games are great fun!  

Take care and stay safe,  

Love Miss Courtney 
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